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Have a lovely weekend—from all at Highcliffe!  

Respect Resilience Responsibility 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
It has been very quiet in school this week without our 

Year 6 children! I hope they have all enjoyed their        
transition time, and have no doubt they will be even 

more excited for September and all the new experiences 
and friendships ahead! The children here were super 

during their transition days, and I hope they can go off 
and enjoy their summer break, feeling confident about 
returning to their new classes. Huge thanks to our staff 

for ensuring everything ran so smoothly for the children! 
Work Experience Students/DOE: It has been lovely 

hosting a group of LJS students this week. I hope they 
have enjoyed their time with us and would like to thank 
them for their contributions, as well as the members of 

staff who welcomed them into their classes, and Mrs 
Pearson who coordinated all the placements.  

Nursery Sports Day: It was wonderful seeing so many 
parents yesterday! The children did so well and loved 
having you there. Huge thanks to Miss Hill, Miss Shutt, 

Mrs Beedle and Mrs Pearson for preparing them so well, 
and to them, Miss Schofield, Miss Rielly, Elizabeth and 

William for supporting the events!     
Wrap Around Provision: You will have seen that, from 

September, we will be providing before and after school 
care onsite. Please see ParentPay for more details. We 
are running a ‘name the setting competition’, and will 

announce the winning suggestion next week!   

Diary Dates:  

Tues 18th July—Merit Assembly (9am) 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Leavers’ Performance (6pm) 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Sleepover 

Thurs 20th July—Last day of summer term 

Fri 21st July—PD Day; School Closed 

Mon 4th Sept—PD Day; School Closed 

Tues 5th Sept—First day of autumn term 

Tues 5th Sept—Nursery Open Day/30 Hour Provision Open 

Day (more details to follow) 

Fri 22nd Sept—September Fair (2pm-4.30pm) 

Fri 27th Oct-Mon 6th Nov—Half Term 

Fri 24th and Mon 27th Nov—PD Days; School Closed  

Fri 22nd Dec—Mon 8th Jan—Christmas Break  

We are very proud to announce this week’s pupils of the 

week. Well done everyone!  

Magpie Class (Rec. Miss Schofield) - Mila B 

Puffin Class (Y1/2 Mrs Woodhouse)- Eva R 

Curlew Class (Y1/2 Mrs Pattinson)- Katie C 

Oystercatcher Class (Y2 Mrs Appleby)- Sienna S 

Avocet Class (Y3 Mrs Whittle/Mrs Whitwell)- Isla B 

Kingfisher Class  (Y3/4 Mrs Salter)- Connie H 

 Golden Plover Class (Y4/5 Mr Nash)- Finley S 

 Peregrine Falcon Class (Y4/5 Miss Thornton/ 

Mrs Walker)- Connor R 

 With belief and hard work, anything is possible! 

School Clubs—All our clubs have finished for the year now, 

but we will look forward to sharing our new list with you in 

the autumn term!  

I would like to say a huge thank you to each member of 

staff who has run a club (or multiple clubs!) over the past 

year – it has been appreciated very much! 

 Attendance: To ensure your child makes good progress at 

school, it is extremely important that they attend school 

each day, on time. Thank you. 

This week’s star attenders are Y3WW Class!  

Well done on your 99%! 

Reminder: increase In Cost of School Lunch: From           

September, the cost of a school lunch will rise to £2.40.  

Safeguarding at Highcliffe: From the National Online Safety 

Website:  ‘The summer holidays are almost here! That 

means no school for over a month, more sunny weather to 

enjoy and extra chances to have fun online. Lazy mornings 

on Minecraft. Bonus time on TikTok. Days watching Disney 

Plus. Whatever your child enjoys doing online, our 

#WakeUpWednesday guide has some top tips for helping 

them to stay safe in the digital world this summer! In the 

guide, you'll find tips such as reporting bad behaviour 

online, making time for other hobbies and not giving out 

personal information.’ Please see attached poster for more 

details, and visit the website (https://

nationalonlinesafety.com/) for lots of free resources to 

support keeping your children safe online. Thank you. 
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